Sent: 30 April 2019 11:59

To: bookingplatform

Subject: Consultation PC-2019-G-03
Attachments: ACERCONSULTATION PC-2019-G-03.pdf

Dear Sir or Madam,

Grupa Azoty SA, being the active participant on the Polish as well as European gas market, is interested in booking
bundled capacities at the interconnection points between Poland and Germany, as such mechanism is more efficient
compared to separate bookings and nominations of unbundled capacities.

Hence, Grupa Azoty SA would like to express its views with regard to the ongoing ACER’s proceeding to decide on
the single capacity booking platform(-s) to be used at the Polish-German border and the criteria to be use when
deciding.

Firstly, we would like to express our disappointment with the BoA’s annullment of the previous ACER’s decision in
this matter. Grupa Azoty SA was hoping that the decision of 16 October 2018 would finally enable gas market
participants from the region to fully benefit from the opened gas market in the European Union to the same extent
as gas market participants in other EU regions.

As to the questions raised in Annexes 1-4 to the notice of public consultation of 9 April 2019, please find Grupa
Azoty SA’s answers in the attachment.

Yours faithfully,

Grue,a
aZoTY

grupaazoty.com

http://grupaazoty.com/indexbf86.html?p=grupa&s=b&lang=pl






